Tim Carroll

From: Allison Burger <chilchoc85@verizon.net>
Sent: Sunday, October 20, 2019 8:46 AM

To: Tim Carroll

Subject: community center

Hello—I believe that the posts at the community center may be re-done in the future. | would ask that there be more
distance between each end. The set-up now is not pedestrian friendly, particularly walking to the post office or library. A
wider space would allow better access while still preventing cars to pass through. Thank you for your consideration.
Allison Burger



